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April 27, 2016

Ms. Sally Oglesby
City Clerk

We Crossville Motorsports Park, LLC., hereby request connection to the city sewer
system at outside city commercial rates. Our property is located at 1605 Creston Road.
The property is shown on Tax Map 073, parcels 18.01, 18.02 and 23.0 consists of
approximately 76 acres. A portion of the property is located within the current City Limits
adjoining the Crossville Soccer Complex, with a large portion of the remaining property
located within the Urban Growth Boundary. The facility formally known as Crossville
Drag Strip is being upgraded to serve approximately 1200 people. At the current time
we prefer to remain outside the City Limits. We would like to reserve the possibility for
future annexation. The facility will draw spectators and participants that will utilize local

City of Crossville lodging and restaurant facilities.

Sincerely,

ick Bresaw

Co-Owner




